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Hello: 
Our last shoot was our Founder’s Day weekend. On Saturday we had a 
novelty match, Rick Harkless did a great job of setting up about 20 targets 
at different distances for us. We had 12 shooters, Friday evening was rainy 
and the forecast for Saturday was not great, thanks to all that came out to 
the range. We did have a decent day, not much precipitation! 
Pete Philips was the Top Gun; Trent came in second and Sis was third. 
A couple of shooters got into the Hall of Shame; Dan Saltsman and Bob 
Hurlburt. 
Sis brought Johnnie Marzetti for lunch, thank-you Sis!! 
 On Sunday I hosted the paper match for 14 shooters. This was a good 
turnout considering ¾” of rain hit most everyone that morning.  The Top Gun 
was Trent Grove who took home the Pipe Hawk. Gary Bevard was 2nd and 
not happy놴놲놵놶놷놳.  I think Sis was 3rd again and gaining speed on the Top Gun 
spot. We did have a rifle volley for past members especially since we just 
lost George Kidner, that was nice for them. 
The next shoot is on Saturday July 12th. It is a Woodswalk, hosted by Trent, 
the prizes will be meat. He says he has targets in mind; I am sure it will be a 
good match. Unfortunately, I will be out of town but leave it all in good 
hands with Trent and whoever can help out.  
 
FYI, Sis was at the Spring Nationals in Friendship and Goex powder is now 
$30 a pound. The club still has some other powder for $26, but once it is 
gone, any Goex we sell will be $32/lb. 
 
 
Take care, hope to see you at the range! 
 
Mark Hazel 
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